From: <u>Jabbour, Rita</u>

To: "Anthony Paniccia"; Cakebread, Cynthia

Cc: Bjorkman, Steve; Meloche, Richard; ; Aubin, Sarah; Auger, Robert; Brown, Shelley

**Subject:** RE: Resignation

**Date:** Tuesday, May 3, 2022 5:13:08 PM

Hi Tony.

I am so sorry to hear about your decision to resign from the Heritage Committee.

We have really enjoyed your enthusiasm for the heritage of our Town and hope you will continue to follow our developments.

I have copied our Clerk so he can advise if anything additional is needed to process the resignation.

All the best and keep well,

Rita

----Original Message-----

From: Anthony Paniccia

Sent: Tuesday, May 3, 2022 4:59 PM

To: Cakebread, Cynthia <CCakebread@essex.ca>; Jabbour, Rita <rjabbour@essex.ca>

Cc: Bjorkman, Steve <sbjorkman@essex.ca>; Meloche, Richard <rmeloche@essex.ca>;

Subject: Resignation

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, and know the content is safe. Note that even familiar contacts can have compromised attachments. Contact the IT Department if you are unsure.

Please accept this email as my official resignation from both the ACT and the Heritage committees . It has been a most exciting and rewarding experience and I thank you all for the opportunity.

Regards

Tony Paniccia FCPA FCA